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FCO Management Board – 24 June 2011 Summary
Present

Board Members: Simon Fraser (Chair), Matthew Rycroft, Nick Baird, Robert Hannigan, Geoffrey Adams, Susan le Jeune, Alison Currie, Shan Morgan, Tim Hitchens, Julia Bond and Rudy Markham

Board Advisers: Alex Ellis and Andrew Whyte.

Also present: Kirsty Hayes; for TRR  – Iain Walker and Evelyn Iwheta;  for KPR – Iain Walker and Ian Robinson; for Consular - Charles Hay, Rob Tinline, Tom Meek, Kara Owen, Sharon Wardle and Jo McPhail.
Summary

Board members reviewed key events in June.  They reviewed the Top Risk Register (TRR) and welcomed the external challenge of strategic risk.  They endorsed the improvements Finance Directorate had made to the Key Performance Report (KPR). They noted the forecast financial outturn at the end of May.  The Board also discussed Consular Directorate’s papers on crisis response and on overseas passports operations. 
